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Fuji Oil Group statement on Ukraine 

We would like to express our deepest condolences to the people of Ukraine for the 

ongoing war in Ukraine. 

As a representative of the Fuji Oil Group, whose mission is to contribute to the 

enjoyment of food and health through our business, I am making this statement to 

express my deep concern about the current humanitarian crisis and to express my 

hope that action will be taken to respect human life as soon as possible. 

In any case, the lives of people around the world should be respected to the utmost. 

We hope for conflict resolution without relying on force and global peace. 

Although we do not have any group companies in Ukraine, we place the highest 

priority on the safety of our employees, suppliers, and the entire supply chain in the 

continuation of our group's business. 
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